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This year has been a most trying time for our clubs and district. Starting with an issue of membership 
loss, to every club in the state of Ohio canceling meetings, fundraisers, and events due to COVID-19. 
Even though this year has been a most unprecedented time there have been many good things that 
have happened in my zone. Some clubs were able to hold fundraisers and service projects. But other 
clubs helped out by gaining new members and helping our district to grow. So congratulations to these 
clubs and to the 25 new members. 
 
Stow-Munroe Falls: Nancy Henry 
 
Tallmadge: Jeff Smith, Bruce Bowers, Snezana Ikonic, Karl Krebs, and Pat Larson     
 
Cuyahoga Falls: Nancy Bevere, Susan Harden, Ken Bevere, Lori Bevere, Paul Bevere, Mary Bevere, and 
David Travis 
 
Lakemore: Minnie Baumgaertner, Tammy Cumberledge, Amanda D'Agostini, Rose Knox, Susan Lindsley, 
Nancy Main, Cindy Michael, Emery Pitman, Jack Simone, Melissa Simone, Justice Watkins, and  
Dawn Watkins 
 
It has been a privilege to serve as part of DG Josie Prokop cabinet and I commend her on a great job. 
 


